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SEELEY'S BAY SENIORS
Twenty two members attended
the December business meeting
of the Seeley's Bay Seniors.

Orvin Martin, our president,
welcomed all. Everyone united
in singing "O Canada" and
then sang "Happy Birthday"
to Linda Horsey. Secretary
June Goodwins read the minutes
of the November meeting
which were approved. She
then read a letter from the
government 1in reply to the
protest about reducing pensions.
The Treasurer, Valera Hartley,
gave her report, which was
approved as read. Ernie
Grigsby read an article from
the magazine, Fifty-five Plus,
about one of our members,
Jean Rogers, who makes
excellent Orange Marmalade.
The members signed Christmas
cards for Everett Elliott and
George Hill, who are now in
nursing homes. The meeting
closed with the Mizpah
Benediction, followed by
refreshments and cards.

Seeley's Bay Seniors held their
business meeting January 12
with 19 members present.
In the absence of President,

Orvin Martin, Vice-President,
Margaret Keith, chaired the
meeting. After welcoming

the members, she asked them
to join in singing "O Canada"
and "Happy Birthday" to Gladys

McConnell. Secretary June
Goodwins read the minutes
of the December meeting,

which were approved as read.
She read a Christmas greeting
from Chaffey's Lock Seniors
and called attention to an
article in Voice Magazine.
Treasurer Valera Hartley gave
her report which was approved.
It was suggested that June
send a letter of thanks to the
Legion for the delicious dinner
served to us in December.
The meeting closed with the
Mizpah Benediction, followed
by refreshments, cards and

games.

TOWNSHIP OF REAR OF LEEDS AND LANSDOWNE

FIRST NOTICE

FIRST NOTICE *** 1990 kkk

ALL DOGS IN THE TOWNSHIP MUST, BY BY-LAW, BE LICENCED.

i TTON OF TIIE Licences are available and due January 1, 1990. DOGS
LI CORTORATIDNE oo ARE NOT TO RUN AT LARGE. Services of a dog catcher
[OWNSHIP OF REAR are available by telephoning the Township Office

Kennels near Athens and certain fees are charged upon
redemption. Licences may be purchased at the Township
office, or you may mail in this form, with your cheque
or money order, payable to the Township, to:

Box 160, Lyndhurst, Ontario KOE 1NO

VOLUNTEER APPRECTATION
NIGHT

On Novenber 16, 1059, the
Rear of Leeds and Lansd-
owne Recreation Committee
hosted a Volunteer
Appreciation Night held
at the Lyndhurst Legion
Hall where a delicious
buffet was enjoyed by
Township Council,
Recreation Conmittee

and 65 puest. Volunteers.

Doug Ewart of the Rec-
reation Committee was
Master of Ceremonies and
welcomed the guests and
asked each guest. to give
their name and the group
which they were represent-
ing. ‘There were 42 groups
I't.‘f}l't‘bt'lll.t‘tl. At this taime
Rev. Daryl Bell was asked
Lo say Grace.

After the dinner, Doug
Ewart introduced Susan
Hrel jac from the Ministry
of Tour-ism and Recreation
who spoke on voluntecering.
Susan reminded us ot the

The fee, set by By-law 2-1984, 1s FIVE DOLLARS AND
TWENTY-FIVE CENTS ($5-25} for EVERY DOG, male, female,
spayed or neutred.
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t housands ot hours ot

volunteer tine spent and
what this amounted to in
dol lars and cents.  >he
hoped that we would keep

ANNUAL PANCAKE SUPPER

FEBRUARY 27, 1990
SEELEY'S BAY LEGION HALL
4:30 - 7:00 p.m.

up the cood work as it

wads S0 lmportant to the

Adults $4.00

communily.,
Children under 19 $2.00

The Deputy-Reeve, Bruce
Brryan introduced the Wwarden
for the United Counties of
Leeds and Grenville, Mrs.
Betty Weedmark, the first
lady Warden in 150 years.
Mis. Weedmark remarked
about. the importance of
Yolunteers and the hours

SPONSORED BY ST.PETER'S CHURCH
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ot wurk they do that
often goes unnoticed
by the community they
represenctc.

Joan ‘lye, Chair-
person of the Recreation
Committee thanked the

Ladies' Auxiliary of the
Lyndhurst Legion for the
wonderful buffet they
served. The evening

was enjoyed by all.

HEAR OF LEEDS AND LANSDOWNE

recycle

DUME S TTE
ERIER HILL ROAD

FEBRUARY & B = 5k AL M

- Newsprint (includes coloured
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN but no Ehiny} Flease bundle
BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL — BGlass Jars & Bottles (clear
DAY CARE? and coloured)
Elgin and District Co-operative — Tin, Aluminum & Steel food
Nursery School will Shﬂl't.{}' and drink cans (tops & bottoms
be conducting an assessment off food cans — all cans
of the need for Before and Flattened)
After School Day Care in the —.Z0ltr. PFlastie Fop Bottles
Elgin area. A survey will be =
distributed through South
Crosby Public School within
the next few weeks. If you
are interested in Before and
After School Day Care, we
need you input. If you would
like to fill out a survey but
do not have a child attending
public school, please call the
Nursery School at 359-5166.
We are particularly appealing
to parents of pre-schoolers
to consider whether or not

they may need such a service
in the next few vears.

Hlease be sure all are clean

One ton of newspaper takes up 3
cubic meters of landfill.
Recycling newspapers saves 17
trees for every ton recycled
& reduces air pollution by 73%
& water pollution by 3I5%Z over
the manufacture of virgin paper.

Recycling paper uses 60% less
water than making new paper.

REDUHEE = REUSE S — " RECYEINE
IS DURCECTTEHRE!




